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Category:Manufacturing in ChinaQ: Is it OK to leave the infected
computer on when it is crashing? My computer is crashing, and I
am not sure if it is safe to leave it on because someone might
possibly get into it and play with my valuable data. Is it

possible for them to get into it? If they can get in, do they
lose access to the data? A: "Safe" is in the eye of the beholder,

but I'd say that if you are running in safe mode (if you're
connected to the internet at least, that should keep the network
open and allow you to take down the VHD and disconnect without
losing anything) that someone who has access to the internet

could certainly be a threat. In fact, even if someone is in the
same building, they could still be a threat as well. If you have
someone in your household who is a computer whiz, they could

compromise your system in a heartbeat. Even if you have a great
firewall, a lot of computers can be set up to bypass it. If you
have a decent level of security, their only hope is to steal your

credentials. But if they do that, your system is already
compromised and they might as well just give away what they've
done to the world. So in the end, the answer is: It depends. How
much is it worth to you to protect your business information?
Have you identified who the perpetrator is? Can it be done

anonymously? Good luck! Q: IF / ELSE IF: Append array keys to a
new array I want to append the array key to a new array if they
are a match in another array. If they match but the key is a
different number I want to keep the existing key. $array1 =

array("50","60","80"); $array2 = array("a","b","c"); $unique =
array("20","30"); function addKeys(&$array1,&$array2,$unique) {
foreach ($array1 as $key => &$val) { foreach ($array2 as $k => &$
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